
Summary of St Helen’s District Church Council Meeting 

13 May 2024 

The DCC decided: 

• to trial a change of schedule for the annual Stewardship 

Campaign, holding the next one in Lent 2025 

• to invite occasional guest speakers to present the work of the 

charities we support, during or after a service, with associated 

collection 

The DCC heard: 

• about plans to focus attention on the churches' eco-footprint, 

using materials from A Rocha 

• that the lighting project is ready to go, with work on fund-

raising and the faculty application soon to start 

The DCC noted: 

● the Rector's plans to schedule his activities over the coming 

months as he prepares to leave the parish 

● the need to acquire more Taize service books now that the 

services have been restarted 

The DCC looked forward to: 

● the confirmation service to be held on 14 July 

 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday 8 July, 2024 

Gwen Bevington 

DCC Secretary, 14 May 2024 
 


